
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Ministry of the Norfolk Rescue Mission 
 
Thank you for your interest in Rescue Bible Institute. 
 

For many years, Pastor Justin Fisher (Men’s Director) and Pastor Will Perrigan (Executive Director) have 
been discussing their dream of opening an opportunity for the Norfolk area community to study 
Theology in a setting similar to a Bible college. It was always just a dream, and never a reality. 
 

In the spring of 2022, they decided to step out in faith and get something started. This is how Rescue 
Bible Institute was born. The first semester (Summer 2022) classes were made available to Rescue 
Mission staff and their families. We had twelve students that studied Theology Proper, Bibliology and 
Church History 1. The first semester was successful, and we are now ready to offer this opportunity to 
the public.  
 

The Rescue Bible Institute (RBI) is not a replacement or competition with your relationship with your 
local church. RBI is not a worship service, not a Sunday school class, and not a small group Bible study. 
Rather, it is our hope to provide a supplement tofill some gaps in Christian education for those who are 
looking for a deeper dive into the very heart of our Christian faith. 
 

Registration for the Fall 2022 semester has begun. 
Dates:  September 1, 2022 through November 17, 2022 
 
Location: Norfolk Rescue Mission Administration Bldg., 111 N. 9th Street  

(Basement level classroom) 
Days:  Thursday Evenings  
Times:  6:00pm – 7:00pm - Theology II 

7:15pm – 8:15pm - Church History II 
 
Registration: $20 per class 
Books:  Biblical Doctrine by John MacArthur 

A Survey of Church History by Robert Godfrey 
Cost of books will be determined soon (approximately $50-$60 for both) 
 

Students: The classroom will seat 20 students (maximum enrollment) 
 

Please send your registration form along with your tuition payment to: 
 

 Norfolk Rescue Mission 
 111 N. 9th Street 
 Norfolk, NE 68701 
 Attn: Rescue Bible Institute 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Pastor Justin or Pastor Will at (402) 371-6484. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pastor Will Perrigan 


